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CONVENTION LIAISON REPORT

April 1, 2007

1. I would like to thank the AIS Board of Directors for accepting the invitation from the
Madison Area Iris Society to host the 2010 AIS Convention.

2. I am still looking and need your assistance in finding a Site to host the 2011 convention. If
you would like to host one, let me know. Beardless plants would be received in the Fall of
2008.

3. My Committee is discussing changing the structure of Spring Conventions. Working on

possibly 2 day garden tours, more seminars, workshops and giving people choices.

4. I would also like to continue to ask the chairpersons of the AIS conventions to strive to get
the registration and meeting information to the AIS Editor and the AIS Web Page Master as
early as possible, so that the membership can have the information to make plans to attend
the convention.

Paul W. Gossett
AIS Director, Convention Liaison
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